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Please be mindful of your garbage when transporting it to the 

Recycle center. Make sure your containers are covered to 

prevent paper, plastic and other garbage from flying out onto the 

roads and into the ditches.  We want the Town roads to be clean 

and would appreciate any help we can get.  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 DITCH GRASS CUTTING HAS BEGUN  

The Town Board is asking residents to please cut the grass around 

their mailboxes and edges of culverts.  This will prevent any 

damage to these items when the Town is cutting ditches and 

prevent damage to the mower as well.  Please cut a 2 foot 

perimeter around each item if possible. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

THE LITTLE HUMBOLDT COMMUNITY LIBRARY is still 

open for use.  Feel free to drop of new books and/or exchange books that 

are already there. It is located on the north side of the Town Hall. We do not 

accept movies, like VHS tapes. Puzzles are ok to leave if you want. 

  

AUGUST 11, 2020 FALL PARTISAN PRIMARY ELECTION  

I will be open for absentee voting like I have in the past – starting 

June 26, 2020, but appointments are needed for in person voting.  I 

will also be available at the TOWN HALL on these dates – no 

appointment necessary – for anyone from the Town to absentee 

vote.  Remember to bring photo ID and if you need to register, 

proof of residency. 

August 1, 2020  9 am- 12 noon - Saturday 

August 4, 2020  2 pm – 5 pm  - Tuesday    

Judy Baierl, Clerk   920-863-3370 

 



Due to the Covid 19 pandemic, the New Franken Fire Fun 

Run/Walk has been cancelled this year. 

 

There will be a Red Cross blood drive at the Town of Humboldt 

Community Center on June 19, 2020 from 11-5.  

 
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

mailto:baierl05@centurytel.net

